
From: Ian Booth <ian.booth@nana.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 27 July 2020 2:26 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Ben Kearney <ben@alna.net.au> 
Subject: AM2020/87 - Application by SDA - Extension of Schedule X 
 
The attached statement indicates that the parties listed in the document do not object to the 
application by the SDA to extend the operation of Schedule X in the General Retail Industry Award 
2010. 
 
In the event it is necessary to convene a hearing as outlined in the Decision [2020] FWCFB 3907, 
please list the following as an appearance: 
 
Ian Booth 
On behalf of the members of: 

• The Newsagents Association of NSW and ACT, and the members of the  

• Australian Newsagents Federation Ltd t/as Australian Lottery and Newsagents 
Association 

Please contact the undersigned if necessary. 
 
Regards 
 

Ian Booth 
The Newsagents Association of NSW and ACT Ltd (NANA) 
P: 1300  113  044 
M:  0450  674  521 
F: (02)  8078  0242 
Postal Address:  
PO Box 1345 
Auburn NSW 1835 
www.nana.com.au 
 
 

mailto:ian.booth@nana.com.au
mailto:Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au
mailto:ben@alna.net.au
http://www.nana.com.au/


 

ABN: 13 096 737 352 
PO Box 1345 AUBURN NSW 1835 

Suite 106, Level 1, 63-79 Parramatta Road, SILVERWATER NSW 2138 
www.nana.com.au    nana@nana.com.au 

 
 
24 July 2020 
 
President Ross 
Fair Work Commission 
 
By email to: chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 
 
 
Subject: Application by Shop, Distributive & Allied Employee’s Association 
  AM2020/87 
 
  Extension of the Operation of Schedule X in the General Retail Industry Award 2010 
 
 
 
The Newsagents Association of NSW and ACT Ltd (NANA) makes the following statement on behalf 
of its members and also on behalf of the Australian Newsagents Federation Ltd t/as Australian 
Lottery and Newsagents Association (ALNA) and its members. 
 
Both NANA and ALNA support the application made by the SDA to vary the General Retail Industry 
Award 2010 in respect to the extension of the operative date of Schedule X to 30 September 2020. 
 
Further information, if required is available from the undersigned. 
 
 
 

 
Ian Booth 
Chief Executive Officer 
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